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D-11-18-01  

 

Date:  November 19, 2018 

Bulletin: All Dealers  

From: Business Licensing and Consumer Services 

RE:  Excise Tax Credit for Plug-In Electric Vehicles 

 

Please be advised, effective immediately the $3 million funding authorized by the 

legislation for the Plug-In Electric Vehicle Excise Tax Credit for fiscal year 2019 are 

depleted.   

We are currently processing applications that have already been received that will 

utilize the remaining funding.  Applications will be processed in the order they were 

received.  Once all funds are exhausted, no additional refunds will be issued until July 

1, 2019 (fiscal year 2020) when additional funds become available.   

Governor Hogan is committed to fully funding the Plug-In Electric Vehicle Excise 

Tax Credit in next year’s budget, pending legislative approval.  This commitment is 

part of the Hogan Administration’s pledge to make the purchase and use of electric 

vehicles more affordable and convenient, encouraging Maryland consumers and 

businesses to invest in this environmentally friendly mode of travel. 

You must alert your customers to this information prior to their purchase of an 

electric vehicle.   

If you have additional questions, please feel free to contact the MDOT MVA’s Refund 

Department at 410-768-7346. 
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